
 

Prepare for the 
SAT (or ACT) with 

The Princeton Review  
at your School  

Registration begins on July 19th 

The Princeton Review has partnered with the 
Fulton County Board of Education and your high 

school to provide SAT (and/or ACT) test 
preparation to Juniors and Seniors. Fulton 

County students receive this preparation at their 
school & receive a significant discount. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuition: $ 125 per student until the first 25 seats of each 
allotted class is filled. Fulton County BOE has a limited 
number of scholarships available. If you are interested in 
receiving a class scholarship (and receive free or 
reduced lunch), please contact Sharonda Youngblood at 
PartnershipsATL@review.com. Sharonda will work with 
the school to determine if you are eligible for a class 
scholarship.  

Registration and information: Register online (on or 
after July 19

th
) at www.princetonreview.com (under SAT 

or ACT classroom and your zip code). Seats are limited! 
The course consists of 18 hours of instruction and 3 
practice exams.  

Not all schools will offer both SAT and ACT. Visit 
www.princetonreview.com and look under SAT 
classroom or ACT classroom and your zip code (on or 
after July 19) to see what schedules your school is 
offering. If prompted, to receive the Fulton County 
discount, please use promo code ATLFultonHS at 
checkout. 
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